

MEDICAL DIRECTOR

Dr Michael McBride, FRCP

16 December 2004

5 - JAN 2005

Dr Miriam McCarthy
Senior Medical Officer
DHSS&PS
Castle Buildings
Stormont
Belfast

Dear Doctor McCarthy

RE: HYPONATRAEMIA GUIDANCE

Thank you for your email dated 3 November 2004. Please find enclosed copies of correspondence dated July 2003 and March 2002.

I write to confirm this information was disseminated within this Trust.

Yours sincerely

DR MICHAEL McBRIDE FRCP MEDICAL DIRECTOR

DHSSPS

The Dental Hospital

CONTRACTOR AND AND ADMINISTRAL PROSPERATION OF A SERVICE OF A SERVICE

Common and a March 1971 of the Common and a common and the common

And the state of t

073-030-136

Department of Health, Social Services & Public Safety

ROYAL HOSPITALS TRUST An Roinn Sláinte, Seirbhísí Sóisialta agus Sábháilteachta Poiblí

REGISTRY

The Chief Medical Officer:
Dr Henrietta Campbell 102

Reference No.

Actioned by:

Telephone:
Fax:

E-Mail:

Medical Directors of Acute Trusts

26 March 2002

Dear Colleague

PREVENTION OF HYPONATRAEMIA IN CHILDREN

Further to my letter of 25 March please find attached posters on the Prevention of Hyponatraemia in Children.

I would appreciate if you could ensure that these posters are disseminated within your Trust to all wards likely to accommodate children. It is important that they are prominently displayed in clinical rooms.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Contract of the second

HENRIETTA CAMPBELL (Dr)





Room D3
Castle Buildings
Stormont
BELFAST
BT4 3SQ

T	elephone	
	Fax	_
E-mail		

To the Medical Director Royal Group of Hospitals Trust

16 July 2003

Dear Colleague

The Management of Hyponatraemia in Adulis

Lenclose copies of the CREST guidelines on the Management of Hyponatraemia in Adults and covering letters for circulation to specific doctors. Could I ask you to ensure that all doctors named in the enclosed letters, receive a copy of the 2 wall-charts and booklet.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

DR DAVID GT STEWART Chairman of CREST

DHSSPS